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IN BEPLY REFER To:

June 26, 1981

Mr. Frank J. Miraglia
Acting Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Miraglia:

The draft Environmental Impact Statement Related to the Operation
of Waterford Steam Electric Station, Unit No. 3, ST. Charles
Parish, Louisiana, has been reviewed in the Department of Housing
and Urban Development's New Orleans Area Office and Fort Worth
Regional Office and we do not have comments on the statement.

Sincerely,

fu 4
Victor J. Hancock

T Environmental Clearance Officer
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